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We are glad to report we have given Bible studies for a Catholic convent and are conducting well 

attended prayer meetings at our center. We want to begin to collect a film slide library of family activities 

overseas as well as slides of natural features of these countries. People here respond so eagerly to foreign 

cultures. 

 

We have been helping at the Wasala Children's Home by clearing the yards, rebuilding walls, and 

providing toys. 

 

 

 


